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RECEIVED
September 12, 2005 070 FARMINGTON 1
Mr. Stephen Mason
Bureau of Land Management
1235 LaPlata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401 2@’ 0-39-2 26/

Re: NMNM-23039 (WC)
3162.3-2 (21110) No. 2 Full Sail A

Dear Mr. Mason:

We plan to rework the referenced well in the Dakota formation in the Spring or Summer
0f2006. The NMOCD has demanded we bring the well into compliance but the surface
owner requests we do no major rig work until after January 31, 2006. It seems, much of
his livelihood is derived from hunting permits he is allowed which he sells to hunters to
hunt his land until January 31.  We have agreed to honor that time constraint and our only
alternative to bring the well into immediate compliance with the NMOCD is to follow the
TA procedures. We are currently developing the procedures for the Dakota recompletion
and will submit a sundry shortly. Pro ceaddore co recomplere o ehh Oaksre
Mmuse be C,‘h‘p '7 '/3'/06

Sincerely,

Mike Dimond
Vice President

Cc: Charlie Perrin, NMOCB
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